## Williams Barn Committee Minutes January 5, 2012 Engine Shed

Attendees: Joe Twomey, Leo Wyatt, Al Wyatt, Sandra Tobies, Brad Smith, Kathy Stone, Diane Bunis

The Committee discussed the Thanksgiving Market and all agreed it was a successful and positive day.

The committee welcomed Diane Bunis as a new committee member, she will bring her marketing and PR talents to the Barn

Brad Smith mentioned that Danielle Dubey may be interested in joining the committee as well

Joe Twomey will contact Jeanne Lavalle regarding new signs to be made for the Barn and the Farmers Market

Sandra Tobies will try to find out the dates of the 3<sup>rd</sup> grade field trip and also look into possible other tradesmen such as a cooper or a spinner for the students to learn from

All agreed for the Native American Council to hold a Pow Wow at the Barn in June

Leo Wyatt reported he has been contacted by two people wishing to sell homemade wine. Leo has been working on getting the necessary paperwork needed

The committee talked of possible activities to be held at the Barn Artisan Show
Carriage Show
Antique Market
Spring Fling
Micro-brewers open house
Green Farming